
June 25th is Year 11
Transition Day

Get to know your tutor and teachers for next year.
Getting an early insight into how they teach and what
resources you will be using, will set you up nicely for
September. 

Class sizes will be significantly smaller than you
have been used to in the main school, so this
should give you a really good taste of VI Form
learning for the next 2 years.

Make yourslves a coffee or tea at breaktime and use
the microwave/fridge  if you’ve brought your own
lunch - collect your lunch from the Community Lounge
and bring it back to the common room or study room,
though please no drinks on computer desks! :-)

Perhaps set up a pool tournament between yourselves or play
cards in the break/lunchtime. Pool and cards can also be
played in the VI Form when you are off timetable for P4 and 5.
We do keep the common room quiet in the mornings during P1,
2 and 3 for independant study for those who don’t have
timetabled lessons. 

Get a taste of how your timetabled lessons next
year will be delivered and who your subject peers
will be. Teachers will be using a really clear
Programme of Study which will be shared with you
at the beginning of Year 12.

Meet the Teachers

Experience timetabled lessons

Use the sixth form kitchen

 Play pool in the breaks

Small Classes


